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All About me Upcoming events
Over the next few weeks we will be focusing 
on the topic ‘All About Me.’ We will be 
thinking about;

- Our Family
- Our Home
- Our Friends
- Our likes and interests.

We will also be thinking about what we look 
like and how we have changed since we were 
babies. We would love to see some pictures of 
your child as a baby and will be using them as 
part of our discussions. You could send a 
named picture in with your child or share 
them using Tapestry.

I have also attached an ‘All About Me,’ page. 
This will be the first page in your child’s 
learning story and is a great opportunity for 
you to share some of your child’s likes and 
interests. Please speak to Miss Ratcliffe if 
you would like any more information. 

Singing Session
Over the past couple of weeks we have spent time learning a 
range of new songs which we would love to share. We would 
like to invite you to join us for our singing sessions which we 
will be holding once a week. To ensure that everyone has an 
opportunity to participate in the sessions we will be holding 
them on a different day each week. Singing sessions will 
start at 11:15 am/ 3:15 pm and the dates for this term are;

- Friday 23rd September 
- Monday 26th September
- Tuesday 4th October
- Wednesday 12th October
- Thursday 20th October

Please sign in at the main office, where you will be shown 
down to the classroom. 

We would love to see you there!

There are lots of activities that you can do at home to help support your child’s learning and development. Each 
month we will be sending a ‘Home Learning’ sheet out with a range of suggested activities for you to complete. 
These are completely optional and you can share what you have been up to on Tapestry. 

Activities to try at home:
- Can you draw a picture of your family?
- Can you make yourself and your family out of playdough? 
- How many different colours can you find in your house?
- Can you find any pictures of your family? Who is in them? Can you describe what is happening in the 

picture? How have people changed? 

We have had a brilliant start to the new school year. Well 
done to all of our Ladybirds, keep up the hard work!


